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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2009 4:05 PM
To: 'Matt Hall'
Subject: RE: 5812 Hollis, Alders UST, Emeryville, CA (RO#201)

The four new boring locations are approved.  Please ensure that the work plan is adhered to with the modifications that 
were included in the April 13, 2009 directive letter. 
Regards, 
 
Barbara Jakub, P.G. 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
(510) 639-1287 (direct) 
(510) 337-9335 (fax) 
barbara.jakub@acgov.org 
 
Online case files are available at the website below 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm  
 
 
 

From: Matt Hall [mailto:mbhall@treadwellrollo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2009 11:39 AM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: 5812 Hollis, Alders UST, Emeryville, CA (RO#201) 
 
Hi Barbara, 
 
This email is to summarize adjustment of borings proposed in the work plan dated 25 November 2008.  Per our telephone 
conversation last week, please find the figure showing the proposed revised boring locations to investigate potential 
residual contamination at the Site.  The borings are located to specifically address residual contamination in the former 
UST excavation (UST-1), the potential for contaminant migration within the backfill of an excavation patch observed 
adjacent to the excavation (UST-3), as well as any potential down- or cross-gradient extent (UST-2 and UST-4).  
Otherwise, we will implement the program defined in the approved workplan dated 25 November 2008. 
 
We are currently scheduled to start drilling on July 6th, and anticipate that initial results can be available to you by your 
July 13th due date.  I will call you later today to discuss our locations, proposed scope, and scheduling (in hopes that you 
can stop by the site during field activities). 
 
Thanks, 
Matthew B. Hall, PE 
Senior Project Engineer 
Treadwell&Rollo 
A Bay Area Green Business 
510/874-4500 x556 
510/289-9310 (cell) 
mbhall@treadwellrollo.com 
 


